
OBSERVATION OF ROAD SAFETY WEEK  

Road Safety Week was observed by the NSS Units on 22nd Jan  2021.  

On this occasion, a formal meeting was organised wherein the Chief 

Guest, Sub-Inspector Sushant Behera and the Guest of Honour, Sri S. 

B. Mohanty addressed the students on the importance of traffic rules. 

Number of students participated: 60.   



 



  

  


